
 
 

Office of the President 
 

 

March 7, 2015 

 

Daemen College 

Faculty, Staff, and Studentsents

ents

a first ever for the men. Senior Business Administration student Gerald Beverly and senior Health 

Care Studies student Raeann Stillwell were named 2015 USCAA Division I Basketball National Championship 

Most Valuable Players. 

   

As we move closer to active NCAA Division II membership, these wins conclude our participation in the USCAA. 

My congratulations go out to Men’s Head Coach Mike MacDonald, Women’s Head Coach Dave Skolen, their 

assistant coaches, and, of course, the talented student-athletes who earned this honor for the College today.   

 

As a College we are setting the goal of excellence in everything we do, from our classrooms, to the art and 

animation studios, to sports competitions.  The championships won today mark our progress toward achieving all-

around excellence as a College.  

 
Gary A. Olson 

President 
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